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Press Release 
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Town of Richmond now on Facebook and Twitter 
Town uses social media to reach citizens 

 

 

The Town of Richmond is now on Facebook and Twitter.  The accounts were established to improve 

communication with town residents and to help maintain a more transparent government. The Twitter and 

Facebook accounts will help ensure that important information is relayed to local residents about a variety of 

matters almost instantaneously.  “Whether the issue pertains to information regarding council meetings or 

other meetings of government bodies, weather updates, local event details or approaching deadlines, it is 

imperative that the Town reaches its citizens to keep them informed,” said Richmond Town Council 

President B. Joe Reddish, III. The new social media accounts further the Town’s efforts to become more 

efficient by keeping the citizenry informed.  

In October the Town rolled out its new website that offers visitors a chance to keep up with Town 

business. The Town has also used its CodeRed system to notify residents about important matters by phone 

and text message. “Technology offers many ways to keep people informed and we want to utilize as many as 

we can to keep up with the times. There is no reason why we, as town leaders, shouldn’t do all we can to 

make government more transparent and accountable for the residents it serves,” added Town Council Vice 

President Henry Oppenheimer.  

Over the course of the last two months, Facebook and Twitter posts have included updates on free flu 

clinics, weather announcements, road closures, emergency management updates and Chariho school events.  

All residents are invited to “Like” our Richmond, RI – Town Government Facebook page to receive 

instant updates and to follow the Town on Twitter @Richmond_RI. 

 

For additional information contact Rob Rock at townadministrator@richmondri.com 

 

 
“In accordance with Federal law and U.S. Department of Agriculture policy, the Town of Richmond is prohibited from discrimination 

on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, age, or disability.  (Not all prohibited bases apply to all programs.)  To file a complaint 

of discrimination, write USDA, Director, Office of Civil Rights, 1400 Independence Avenue, S.W., Washington, D.C. 20250-9410, or 

call (800) 795-3272 (voice), or (202) 720-6382 (TDD).”   

 

For those persons needing auxiliary aid please call 711 for assistance. 


